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January Fun Day, Thank You for Supporting Us, Meet a Chorister

Read our 2019 Annual Report!

Join us this Saturday, January 9 at 11:00 a.m. for a free, safe family fun day!
We'll have games, prizes, free food, and a performance by the Touring Chorus!
January is a great time to join the Chorus. The event will take place outside at
5770 E. Pima Street and will have socially distanced safety protocols in place.
If you can't make it this weekend, join us any Tuesday or Wednesday in
January at 4:15 for open rehearsals!

​THANK
Thank you for your support!

We are so grateful to everyone that
supported us in 2020. We could not
continue our mission without the help
from our amazing donors and

https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1


YOU!
volunteers. It was a unique year with
all sorts of challenges and we were
able to continue our mission with your
help. Thank you!

Meet a Chorister: Alex Kellar

Alex Kellar is currently a member of our Cadet
Choir. He joined the Boys Chorus last year
and says his favorite part of the Chorus is
singing, performing, and being taught by Dr.
Ackerley.
Alex's family owns Dream Dance Tucson, and
he loves ballroom dancing. Alex also enjoys
painting, cooking, and doing taekwondo. He
comes from Oro Valley to attend Cadet Choir
every week. We are excited to have him and
the Kellar family as part of TABC!

Follow us on social media!

 ​  ​ Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!

http://dreamdancetucson.com
https://www.facebook.com/TucsonArizonaBoysChorus/
https://www.instagram.com/tucsonazboyschorus/

